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G M I I Ben Wright <ben.wright@achievingforchildren.org.uk>
byla0ogle

RE: St Peter's Middle School Expansion - Outcome of consultation
1 message

Gordon Joyner <gordon.joyner@oxford.anglican.org> 12 February 2018 at 12:03
To: Ben Wright <ben.wright@achievingforchildren.org.uk>

Dear Ben

That you for your report on the outcome of the consultation. With regard to the key points you identified, | would
comment as follows:

1. Traffic — the design team will need to consider any practical measures as part of the design.

2. Small school feel — the school would remain the smallest middle school in the Windsor, but in order to continue
to survive and thrive it needs to become larger to counter the threats posed by the current financial restriction
upon schools.

3. Admissions criteria - Although there is priority within the policy for religious criteria, it is not used a great deal
and locality remains the most important factor for the vast majority of applicants.

4. Out of Area — The increased numbers will be mainly from Kings Court and the school will lose fewer current in-
area pupils due to enhanced opportunities and facilities at the school. It is not anticipated that vast numbers of
pupils will be travelling from further afield.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.
Best wishes.

Gordon

Gordon Joyner
Deputy Director of Education
Oxford Diocesan Board of Education

Church House Oxford, Langford Locks, Kidlington, Oxford, OX5 1GF
M 07801 884401
email: gordon.joyner@oxford.anglican.org
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